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TAPE 189, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 3582 - Work Session

002  MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR: reviews issues  and
summary of agreements -summarizes -2 amendments submitted by Rep Meek
(EXHIBIT A) -indeterminate fiscal impact (EXHIBIT B)

050    REP MEEK:  reviews proposed amendments

085  JEAN THORNE, OFFICE  OF MEDICAL ASSISTANCE  PROGRAMS: discusses
concerns on proposed amendments -section 1 is permissive -agree on
changes made on section 2, subsection 2 -section 2, subsection 3
-redundant language -location of services -subsection b, sub b: well
child care

157    REP MEEK:  the issue is with the language on lines 7 & 8 on page
2 -prepaid plans connecting with schools

200  THORNE:  encourages prepaid  plans connecting  with schools  for
primary care



REP MEEK:  OMAP will resolve disputes

247    THORNE:  maternity case management

267  JEFFREY  DAVIS, ADMINISTRATOR,  MARION  COUNTY HEALTH  DEPARTMENT:
local health departments support the amendments -prepaid plan reviews
-intent is to assure early intervention and prevention

295    MOTION:  Rep Meek moves the -2 amendments

REP DELL:  school services section is pertinent

REP MEEK:  describes intent of amendment -this requires  that  OMAP  or
prepaid  providers  will  provide early

intervention

395  REP DELL: discusses moving schools and  head start section to
subsection 4 -concerned about needs that will not be addressed

TAPE 190, SIDE A

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion carries, with all members present

voting AYE.

MOTION: Rep Meek moves HB 3582 as amended  to the floor with a do pass

recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries, with all members present
voting AYE

Rep Meek will carry the bill

HB 2296 - Public Hearing

119    DIANA WARD:  testifies in support of the bill -submits and
summarizes written materials (EXHIBIT C) -submits -2 amendment  (EXHIBIT
D) 200  MARY LOUISE JACKSON:  submits and reads written  testimony in
support of HB 2296 (EXHIBIT E)

244  MARY-LOUISE PASUTTI: submits  and reads written  testimony in
support of HB 2296, including additional proposed amendments (EXHIBIT F)

370    CAROLYN WHEELER:  urges passage of the bill

375    PASUTTI:  urges passage of bill and consideration of amendments
-asks that court be notified of drug treatment

TAPE 189, SIDE B

020    PASUTTI:  continues testimony

105    REP EIGHMEY:  notification issue

167  DIANA  ROBERTS,  CHILDREN  SERVICES  DIVISION:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony in opposition to the bill (EXHIBIT G)
-submits draft of Medication Management (EXHIBIT H)



250    BOB CRAWFORD, CSD:  agrees with intent of bill -discusses
administrative rules

325    LISA HUNTSANGER, OMAP:  notification is required as of 1-1-93.
-discusses screening process at the point of dispensing

400    CHAIR FORD:  discusses draft rules -notification within 72 hours
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015    HUNTSANGER:  continues testimony

025    REP MEEK:  this is a very narrow, specific issue

040  ROBERTS: CSD  is committed to  parents' involvement in  the
treatment of their children

067  JOHN MCCULLEY,  OREGON PSYCHIATRIC ASSOCIATION:  testifies in
opposition to the bill, discusses concerns -administrative requirement
of doctors

100    CHAIR FORD:  amendments will be drafted

Informational Hearing - Hospital Finances

105    ED PATTERSON, OREGON ASSOCIATIONS OF HOSPITALS: -submits
Definitions of Financial Categories (EXHIBIT I) 185   -submits  and  
summarizes  1991  spreadsheet   of  hospital financial statements
(EXHIBIT J) 200       -gross patient revenue 225       -total deductions
from revenue 335       -net patient revenue

TAPE 191, SIDE A

010    PATTERSON:  continues testimony -submits and  discusses document,
 Medicare reimbursement  vs Medicaid

reimbursement (EXHIBIT K) 115    -patient service margin 135    -other
operating revenue, total operating revenue 155    -income from
operations -change from 1987 to 1991, 2.8 percent operating margin 190  
-non-operating income -net income and overall margin 265  submits
summary of  hospital profits and funding  the Oregon Health Plan
(EXHIBIT L) 326    refers to press release from Health Division (see
exhibit L, page 2)

TAPE 192, SIDE A

010    PATTERSON:  answers questions from the members

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:10 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
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